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The Arts and Humanities Subcommittee met to consider the proposal for a new Minor in Art Entrepreneurship at its meeting on March 1, 2010. The minor grew out of the Department of Art Education faculty’s research interests in arts policy and administration, and was designed in close consultation with the Fisher College of Business; it carries the full support of the Art Ed faculty. The aim of the Arts Entrepreneurship Minor is to bridge the divide between learning objectives commonly a part of existing arts curriculum with parallel principles of entrepreneurship commonly underlying business curricula; as well, the curricular focus shifts from the creation of “wealth” to the creation of “value,” a distinction at the heart of the minor.

The historical College of the Arts Curriculum Committee first approved the proposed minor with contingencies in December 2008. The Art Education department addressed the particular contingencies, and the proposal has moved forward. 

The minor consists of 24 credit hours, the primary design being:

•
Two 9 credit-hour core classes from the College of Business:
Bus MHR 290 (5 cr. hrs), Innovation and Entrepreneurship in Modern Business
Bus MHR 490 (4 cr. hrs), New Venture Creation

Bus MHR 290 Entrepreneurship is the prerequisite to Bus MHR 490 New Venture Creation.
•
Three 5 credit-hour Creative Enterprise courses complete the arts-focused side for the remaining 15 credit hours:

Art Education 480 (5 cr. Hrs), Art Worlds: Exploring their Reality in the 21st Century

Art Education 481 (5 cr. Hrs), Managing Arts Organizations
Art Education 483 (5 cr. Hrs), Developing Arts Careers: Positioning Passion

These courses address the application of business principles to organizational and personal endeavors. Students are also encouraged to pursue experiential learning within their home departments to round out their understanding of arts entrepreneurship. This may take the form of mentorships or internships at festivals, galleries, theatres, etc.
Based on early indicators from students, advisors and faculty, a yearly cohort enrollment for the Arts Entrepreneurship track is projected at 20-25. 

The subcommittee found it to be a thorough and well-considered proposal. Our only suggestions were the correction of a few typo’s clarifying the required number of credit hours (24), and the correct protocol for making changes to the minor (approval by the Director of the Arts Entrepreneurship Minor Program and the AEMP Steering Committee).   The subcommittee unanimously approved the proposal.

